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NCR LAYING OFF, RELOCATING HQ EMPLOYEES

NCR is informing its Dayton, Ohio employees which will be offered jobs at their new Duluth, Georgia headquarters, and which
will be laid off. The firm is not releasing numbers. Those who lose their jobs will be given severance and outplacement support. NCR’s headquarters move will
bring 1,250 jobs to Duluth. The company is also opening a factory in Columbus, which will employ 870 Georgians. NCR Corporation is a technology company
specializing in products for the retail and financial sectors. Its main products are point-of-sale terminals, automatic teller machines, check processing
systems, barcode scanners, and business consumables. They also are one of the largest providers of IT maintenance support services. The company was
founded in 1884.

 


